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April 27. 1982

Mr. Donald R. Murdoch
DeWitt. Sundby, Huggett &

Schumacher. S. C.
P. O. Box 2509
Madison. WI 53701

Dear Don:

Enclosed you will find a copy of a letter sent over John Pike's signature
on the Patent Restoration bill and a copy of my proposed letter for
Reuben Lorenz and Hector DeLuca. It is obvious from Kastenmeier's
response to Reuben that he sent a letter but I am not sure whether it
was altered by Reuben from the one I suggested that he send. Generally.
Reuben has sent pretty much what I have suggested.

I just wanted to let you know that we had responded to support the
Patent Restoration bill and have been further contacting Bruce Lehman
with regard to some of the proposed amendments that had been made
to the bill in Committee. Marv Woerpel talked to Bruce on at least
one occasion stating our general objection to a couple of the amendments.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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